Junior Department
High Street
Penistone
Sheffield
S36 6BS
Tel (01226) 762496 option 1
Email: office@penistonestjohns.org
Website: www.penistonestjohns.co.uk



Infant Department
Chapelfield Lane
Penistone
Sheffield
S36 6FS
Tel (01226) 762496 option 2
Email: office@penistonestjohns.org
Website: www.penistonestjohns.co.uk

24th September 2025

Harvest Information

Dear Parents and Carers,

Please see below information for our Harvest services

Date	Time	Where	Who
Monday 13 th October	2.30pm	St John's Church	Years 5 & 6
Wednesday 15 th October	2.30pm	St John's Church	Years 1 & 2
Thursday 16 th October	2.30pm	St John's Church	Years 3 & 4
Friday 17 th October	9.00am & 2.30pm	KS1 Hall	Nursery and Reception

No filming will be allowed during or following the services. Please note that photographs taken by school will be shared via Dojo. Following the church services, children will return to school to ensure all children are dismissed safely.

This year, as part of our Harvest collection, the school would like to donate items of food to Barnsley Foodbank. This charity works across Barnsley to feed local people in crisis.

Suitable items:

Tinned food (meat, vegetables, potatoes, beans) pasta, cereal, rice pudding/custard, juice/dilute, teabags, coffee, biscuits, crisps, sugar, nappies, baby wipes, packet potato/smash, gravy granules, pasta/noodle pots, packet pasta/noodles, long life milk, jam, flour, toiletries.

Any donations should be brought to your **child's classroom** between Monday 6th October and Friday 10th October. We hope that you will be able to help us support this very valuable organisation by donating one of the items on the list.

Kind Regards,

Mrs S Arnold











